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As part of estimating the amount of electricity needed to serve load in California, a 
reasonable assumption must be made about how much energy is lost due to electrical 
resistance in the transmission and distribution system. Staff has reviewed multiple 
sources of assumptions regarding the amount of energy lost between the generation 
source and the end user and summarized these findings in a report titled A Review of 
Transmission Losses in Planning Studies.  
 
Because estimates of transmission losses are an important element of the demand 
forecast, staff is seeking input from interested stakeholders and industry experts. 
Comments on this topic should be directed to Docket #11-IEP-1C.  
 
Please include the docket number #11-IEP-1C and indicate “Transmission Losses” in 
the subject line or first paragraph of your comments. Comments may be done 
electronically. Please send your comments in either Microsoft Word format or as a 
Portable Document File (PDF) by electronic mail to [docket@energy.state.ca.us] and 
copy the technical lead staff at [lwong@energy.state.ca.us] or send them on a Compact 
Disc to: 
 

California Energy Commission 
Dockets Office, MS-4 

Re: Docket No. #11-IEP-1C 
1516 Ninth Street 

Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 
 
Please include your name or organization’s name in the name of the file. Signatures 
may be indicated on electronic copies by embedding a scanned signature graphic, 
“Original signed by” or similar words, or a scanned copy of the signature page may be 
appended to the electronic file. A hardcopy original may also be submitted to the 
Dockets Office. 
 
Comments should be submitted by 5 p.m. Pacific time on September 9, 2011. 
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This report is available free from the Energy Commission’s website at: 
 
www.energy.ca.gov/2011_energypolicy/documents/index.html 
 
A print copy is available by sending a request to: 
 

California Energy Commission 
Re: A Review of Transmission Losses in Planning Studies 

Publications, MS-15 
1516 Ninth Street 

Sacramento, CA 95814-5504 
 

News media should direct inquiries to the Media and Public Communications Office at 
(916) 654-4889, or by e-mail at [mediaoffice@energy.state.ca.us]. For technical 
inquiries, please contact Lana Wong at (916) 654-4638, or by e-mail at 
[lwong@energy.state.ca.us]. 
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